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No. 188/2023 NOTICE 30.12.2023 

 

 

 

 

This is for urgent attention of all students that as per Government  Notification (No. 

303/Admn/83/M& D /PBSSM dated 19.12.2023) Students Week will be observed in the 

college  from 02.01.2024 to 08.01.2024  with week long  Activities , Seminars and Programs 
as per the schedule mentioned in the Flyer circulated in the Students Notice Group , 

The attendance of all students is compulsory and mandatory  in all the  days of Students 

Week  . All students are requested to attend all the programs/activities every day as they 

are meant for students enrichment and sustainable development and make the intiative a 

success . 

 

 

s/d  

 

Principal 

Kanyashree College  


